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MEMORANDUM  
Office of the Superintendent 

 
 

 

    
 Meeting of May 11, 2016 

TO:  Board of Trustees 
FROM:  Wendy S. Tukloff, Ed.D., Superintendent 

SUBJECT: Educational Support Services Update 
 

Background 

As Pacifica School District embraces the development and implementation of the Local Control Accountability 
Plan (LCAP), we would like to provide updates to the Trustees in relation to the various LCAP actions. The 
presentation will highlight:   

1. Assessment 
a. California Assessment of Student Performance Progress (CAASPP) 
b. Informing Student Progress 

i. Pacifica School District Standards-based Report Cards 
ii. Illuminate 

2. Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) 
3. Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) – replacement of NCLB (No Child Left Behind) 
4. Curriculum Update 

a. ELA/ELD Adoption- Progress 
b. World Language Program- Update 

We are very appreciative of the Humanities Specialists; Katherine Mihalov and Lauren Fong, who will lead the 
adoption process and our district-wide represented ELA/ELD Adoption Committee:  

 Lisa Anchik, Cabrillo, gr. 5 Teacher 
 Darlene Easterby, Sunset Ridge, gr. 2 Teacher 
 Laura Vuskovic, Vallemar, gr. 6 Teacher 
 Catherine Duron, Sunset Ridge, gr. K Teacher 
 Lisa DeVry, Ortega, gr. 3 Teacher 
 Meghan Campbell, Sunset Ridge, gr. 4 Teacher 
 Betsy Belkin, Ortega, RSP (Special Education) 
 Christy Novack, Educational Support Services, AEI Specialist 
 Tom Stafford, Cabrillo, Principal 
 Jeanne Bellinger, Ocean Shore, gr. 7/8 ELA Teacher 
 Stacy Russell, Cabrillo, Vice Principal 
 Ellen Colvig, IBL, gr. 6-8, ELA/ELD Teacher 

 
Tina Van Raaphorst, Executive Director of Educational Support Services will partner with this presentation.   
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